APPLICATION: RZ STD 24-0265
ZHM HEARING DATE: March 25, 2024

BOCC LUM MEETING DATE: N/A CASE REVIEWER: Isis Brown

This application is being Withdrawn from the ZHM process.

Zoning A/
Administrator

. . J. Brian Grady
Sign-off: Non Mar 18 2024 13:12:48
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Brown, lIsis

From: Jesse Blackstock <jesse@blackstockeng.com>
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 4:15 PM

To: Heinrich, Michelle

Cc: Ray Rairigh Jr. (rayrairigh@msn.com)
Subject: Re: RZ STD 24-0265

External email: Use caution when clicking on links, opening attachments or replying to this email.

On behalf of the Owner/Applicant please accept this email as our official request to withdraw our STD RZ rezoning
request.

Please also accept this email as our request to have the acceptable portion of the review fee returned.

Thanks!

Best Regards,

Jesse Blackstock, PE

Blackstock Engineering Unlimited, Inc.

C. 813.455.2184

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 15, 2024, at 4:09 PM, Heinrich, Michelle <HeinrichM@hcfl.gov> wrote:

Jess,
The withdraw email needs to be sent over by Monday mid-morning.

Thanks,

Executive Planner
Development Services Department

:(813) 276-2167
: heinrichm@HCFL.gov
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